
Your DPRP application has not been accepted

We regret to inform you that your application for recognition by the CDC Diabetes Prevention Recognition 

Program (DPRP) has not been accepted. Your organization’s application was not accepted because our review of 

your proposed alternative curriculum determined that your curriculum does not meet the criteria specified in 

the CDC Diabetes Prevention Recognition Program Standards and Operating Procedures (DPRP Standards). 

(specific reasons will be specified).

You may re-apply using the CDC-preferred curriculum, or you may proposed another alternative curriculum that 

meets all of the key elements of the Diabetes Prevention Program research trial lifestyle curriculum. In either 

case, if you chose to resubmit your application, a new application (chose “initial” application type) should be 

submitted using the online application form.

If you have any other questions about your application, please contact CDC at DPRPASK@cdc.gov.

Thank you for your interest in the CDC DPRP and for your commitment to helping people with prediabetes strive

to prevent type 2 diabetes and improve their health through this program.

The CDC DPRP Team


